
Dear Grandparents, 

We hope this letter finds you well and filled with joy. As a cherished member of our school 

community, your support means the world to us. 

This year, we are excited to announce our upcoming fundraising event, which aims to enhance 

the educational experience for our students. With your help, we can achieve incredible things! 

We invite you to participate in our Spring Fundraising Gala on Date at Location. It promises to 

be an evening of fun, food, and fellowship, all while supporting our beloved school. 

Your generous contributions will go directly towards important programs and resources, helping 

our students thrive academically and socially. 

For those unable to attend, we kindly welcome donations of any amount, as every dollar makes a 

significant impact. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our school community. We truly 

appreciate your continued love and encouragement. 

Warm regards, 

Your School Name 

Contact Information 


